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COVID-19 pandemic liability 

The Greater Memphis Chinese School strives to adhere to all mandates issued by the federal and local 
governments and the Germantown School District. Students who register with our school should abide 
by all regulations regarding the COVID-19 prevention. The Greater Memphis Chinese School and the 
Greater Memphis United Chinese Association do not hold any liability for any issues incurred by the 
SARS-CoV-2 infection and COVID-19. 

Parents and students are encouraged to visit http://shelbytnhealth.com/ for additional resources on 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
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